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Dear Wildcat Fans, 
 
The safety of GPISD fans and students is a primary concern at Wildcat football games. To 
provide a safe environment, these procedures will be in effect at all home games.  Students, we 
ask that you please enjoy viewing the game from the stands.    
For safety purposes, loitering and playing under the bleachers or in open areas is not permitted.  
Toys, balls, and games are not to be used for these purposes. 
 
K-5 Students  
K-5 school students may enter the stadium if accompanied by a ticketed adult. They will be 
required to remain under adult supervision throughout their visit to the stadium. Any student in 
these grade levels attempting to enter stadium without supervising adult will be denied entry 
to the stadium.   
 
GP Middle School Students 
Middle school students may enter the stadium if accompanied by a ticketed adult. Middle 
school students, except those seated with supervising adults, will be required to sit in the 
Middle School section (south end of the stadium). Students are expected to remain in their 
assigned section.   

• All middle school students are required to wear their student IDs throughout the 
entirety of the game. 

• A student unable to produce their student ID badge will still be allowed entry but must 
remain in the general seating section with the adult with whom they entered the 
stadium and will not be allowed entry into the student section. 

 
GP High School Students 
High school students holding reserved seat tickets or general admission student tickets may sit 
in the High School Section. For safety reasons, the High School section is restricted to high 
school age students only.  All high school students are expected to wear their student IDs 
throughout the entirety of the game and will be denied entry to the stadium if they are not 
wearing their student IDs. 
 
All students shall meet the standards of the Student Code of Conduct. Students/Guests not 
complying with rules will be removed and subject to consequences. The cost of tickets will not 
be refunded if a student leaves or is removed for any reason. Additionally, the following rules 
are in place: 
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• All secondary students (grades 6-12) are expected to wear their student IDs throughout 
the entirety of the game.  

• A student unable to produce their student ID badge will still be allowed entry but must 
remain in the general seating section and will not be allowed entry into the student 
section. 

• Speakers will not be allowed into the stadium. 

• Powder and/or confetti will not be allowed into the stadium. 

• Loitering or playing under the bleachers or in open areas of the stadium is prohibited. 
Toys, games, balls, and similar items should not be brought into the stadium for these 
purposes.   

• Student backpacks are prohibited in the stadium.   

• Students leaving the stadium for any reason will not be allowed to return.  
 
Game tickets may be purchased online at https://www.g-pisd.org/gphs/activities/athletics  
during the week of the game.   
 
Prices are $7.00 for reserve/$6.00 for general admission/$3.00 for students.  
 
ALL TICKETS AT GAME TIME ARE $8.00. NO TICKETS SOLD AT GATE—ONLINE ONLY. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation to ensure your own safety and that of others. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Monica A Waggoner 
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